
 

 

 

 

Warning: Fraudulent Purchase Order Scam  

An unknown group is using falsified NJEFA purchase orders to defraud 
suppliers of equipment. Please take precautions so that you are not a victim 
of this scam. 

The fraud involves purchase orders and requests for electronic products and 
equipment that purport to originate from NJEFA but are in fact fraudulent. 
The New Jersey State Police are investigating. 

If a purchase order is received by email, please alert your staff to hover over 
the address to see if it was sent from an address that contains an ending of 
“@njefa.nj.gov”. 

In addition, please confirm the address for any suspicious or large dollar 
orders with NJEFA. All orders for NJEFA should be delivered only to the 
official NJEFA office located at 103 College Road East, 2nd Floor, Princeton, 
New Jersey 08540. 

Should you receive what appears to be a suspicious order, please contact 
NJEFA at 609-987-0880 and report suspicious activity here. 

https://www.njconsumeraffairs.gov/Fraud/Pages/default.aspx

